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The Christian Aid Coffee Morning is to be held on WED 12th MAY in the Church Hall ( if building work allows) It has been decided not to go ahead with the MU Games Night that evening as quite a number of the MU Branch are involved in the Coffee Morning; instead we will have a
Summer Evening out on WED 19th MAY
at The Boathouse, Auchinstarry Basin.
EVERYONE WELCOME.
Please give your name along with a deposit of £10,
to Eileen Ferry  by 2nd MAY.
REMINDER:- there is no MU meeting in April due to Easter.

All MU annual subscriptions are due NOW and should be given to ERIC as soon as possible. (£12.50)










Thanks, Catherine
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Christian care for families



Lenzie Action Group
Coffee Morning

Saturday 24th April 2010

10am to noon Lenzie Old

Parish Church Hall
Ticket: £1.50






